
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, February 22, 2016 
            Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.   Attending: Enes 

Martineau (chair) Nick Poppiti, Aline Soulor, Susan Smith, Sandra 
Tremblay, Laura Davidson and Alexis Hussey.  Absent:  Kristina 
Johnson and Alan Dunnack.  

 
B.  Motion  by Alexis Hussey, 2nd  Laura Davidson to accept the minutes 
for January 18, 2016 with a spelling correction in the Attendance list. 
Motion passed unanimously.   
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – tabled 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 
 
E.  Correspondence – Two letters from people interested in joining the 
Recreation Commission were reviewed.  
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report - none 
 
G.  Ongoing Business 
  

1.  Volleyball – new 6 week program begins March 3rd. 
2.  Basketball – tournaments are ongoing. 
3.  Babysitting Course – date is not confirmed. 
5.  Easter Party – Craft ideas were presented and the date is March 20.  
6.  Aerobics class – H. I. T. new class is temporarily canceled. 
7.  Skating party on the green is cancelled due to melting ice. 
 

    H.  New Business 
 
 1.  Nominations for the John Okunok Award were proposed. 
 2.  Stain for the Pavilion was discussed. 
 3.  Nick Poppiti presented ideas for the Trick or Trunk night in 
October. 



 4.  Nature walk at Hibbard Park on Oliver Road will be scheduled in 
the Spring. 
 5. Capital Budget – tabled 
 6.  Motion  by Nick Poppiti and 2nd Laura Davidson to recommend to 
the Board of Selectmen to appoint Robert Gentes to the Recreation 
Commission.  Motion Passed unanimously. 
  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:25 PM 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary 
 
 

 

 


